
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: HPE CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0101
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:15:55 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 6:04 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-04-29

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0101

-- Name --
Michelle Casavecchia-Somers

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Township of Malahide

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The Council of the Township of Malahide wishes to express concerns regarding the proposed natural gas rate
increase.  The Council is concerned that such a rate increase will have a substantial impact on municipal services
budgets resulting in taxation increases to its ratepayers.  In turn, many of these Malahide taxpayers will also see
natural gas rate increases for their own personal properties.  This will only compound the financial impact and the
Council has received concerns from many of its constituents that the resulting impact puts a significant burden on
them that they may not be able to afford.  The Malahide Township Council would like to ask that EPCOR consider
alternative revenue options rather than increasing the natural gas rates as proposed.

-- Attachment --
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